
 

 

 

Index Notice 

2 July 2024 

 
Hang Seng Indexes Announces Next Index Review Date 

 

Hang Seng Indexes Company Limited will announce the results of the 2024Q2 review 

of the Hang Seng Family of Indexes on 16 August 2024 (Friday). The index review 

results will be made available at www.hsi.com.hk. The constituent changes will be 

made to the Hang Seng Family of Indexes with effect from 9 September 2024 

(Monday). 

 
Should you have any enquiries, please e-mail info@hsi.com.hk. 
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